
SPECIAL MEETING AGENDA ITEM #2 
 

TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
SPECIAL MEETING STAFF REPORT 

October 6, 2022 
 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk 
 

SUBJECT: Interview and consider appointment of applicant PJ Feffer to the Planning 

Commission 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
Interview applicant PJ Feffer and consider his appointment to the Fairfax Planning Commission 
to fill an unexpired term to December 31, 2022. 
 
DISCUSSION 

There is currently one vacancy on the Planning Commission due to a resignation in December of 

2021. The unexpired term runs through the end of this year. Should the Council appoint the 

applicant, it would be possible to reappoint him in January 2023 without another interview, to a 

full 4-year term to run through 2026.  

 

The Town initially received three applications for the vacancy, but due to various reasons, each 

of the applicants subsequently withdrew. The deadline to apply was extended to September 15, 

2022, as of which date one application had been received, that of Mr. PJ Feffer. 

 

Mr. Feffer was invited to tonight’s meeting for an interview and asked to prepare a brief (3 to 5 

minute) presentation on his interest in serving on the Planning Commission. The Council may 

appoint him tonight, or delay the appointment to a future meeting. 

 
ATTACHMENT 

Application (redacted) 

 

 

 

 

  








